
Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197    Fax (02) 6293 7664   Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au 

Objection 52 

Vishnupriya Shaw 
1 page 



1

From: Priya Schiling 
Sent: Friday, 16 April 2021 10:04 AM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Registering opposition to rezone proposal for Kensington

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi,  

I am writing to register my strong opposition to the rezone proposal of Kensington. 

As a Kensington resident this change would directly effect me and I request that this not go ahead. I am 

deeply concerned by how this will impact elections in my community. We are strong green supporters and 

this would effectively make us a labour area. The impact on policy and local community is significant.  

Please do not approve this rezoning proposal at is against the wishes of all the Kensington residents I've 

discussed this with.  

We do not want this. 

Please keep me posted on any further opportunities to provide feedback and notify me of the decision you 

come to. 

Thank you 

Kind regards, 

Vishnupriya Shaw 

Resident of Kensington: 
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